
Request for Porta-potties at District’s Lathrop Way Parcel

District staff received a request from a neighboring business 
owner for the District to consider placing porta-potties on our 
Lathrop Way parcel. The narrow parcel lies between the levee 
and the roadside curb on Lathrop way and extends for roughly 
2,000-feet.

The Board reviewed a letter from Sacramento PD at their 
September meeting regarding the extensive parking of RVs 
along this part of the Johnston Business Park.

Louis Warfield, from Rhino Designs, requested that the District 
consider placing porta-potties on this parcel to assist the 
camping population and to reduce the amount of bathroom 
breaks the campers are making next to adjacent businesses. 
Mr. Warfield indicated that Rocket Restrooms can provide two 
porta-potties at a cost of $450/month. Mr. Warfield also 
indicated he is considering providing a dumpster adjacent to his 
business for the campers to use.

Staff is looking into costs for United Rentals to provide porta-
potties and is thinking through complications from removing 
trash and debris  deposited into the porta-potty.  It is also 
possible that the Central Valley Flood Protection Board would 
require an encroachment permit to place the porta-potties 
adjacent to the levee.
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District parcel along Lathrop Way (apn 275-0300-009)
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